
Oct. 27, 2019 
 
Dear partners in the Africa Missions,  
 
I have arrived safely in Addis-Ababa.  I have set up base camp at the Blue Nest Hotel 
and the first training will be here at the Emmanuel Bible College due to having to cancel 
the training in Shashamane because of civil unrest there for the 2nd year in a row. I will 
be meeting with various leaders for the next few days. Please continue to pray that 
God's perfect will and plan will continue to unfold here. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Reverend Paul L. Parker 
A.K.A. Pastor "Chico" 
Crossway Christian Church 
P.O. Box 363  
Saco, ME 04072 
207-592-5911 
www.crosswaychristian.net 
 

http://www.crosswaychristian.net/

